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POLICE DEPARTMENT









September 4, 2013
Francis and Nancy Chamberlain

94 Westland Avenue

Portland, ME 04102

RE:  94 Westland Avenue
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Chamberlain:

Thank you for meeting with Code Enforcement Officer Chuck Fagone on your property yesterday.  
As you know, the city had received numerous complaints regarding the condition of your property, particularly the piles of debris in your backyard.  This constituted a violation of state and local law, as you were notified in the August 22, 2012 notice of violation you received.  We had agreed to a Labor Day 2013 deadline for clean-up of the property to avoid legal action.
Happily, Chuck reports that the property is in much better condition as a result of your efforts over the summer.  The violation will be cleared and the case based on past complaints will be closed.  Thank you so much for your willingness to work with the City to resolve this situation.







Sincerely,







Trish McAllister







Portland Police Department







Neighborhood Prosecutor







207-756-8350







trishm@portlandmaine.gov

cc:  Chuck Fagone
109 Middle Street, Portland, Maine 04101   (207) 874-8479    www.portlandmaine.gov

